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HEAR YE, HEAR YE:

Grand Opening of Music Library
November 28, 2001
12:40 pm - 2:00 pm

President Kenny will speak,
 musicians will play,

 and a reception will follow in the corridor near the Music Library.

STUDENT PAYROLL:

Pay Period # 17 (11/8/2001 - 11/21/2001).  PP # 17 time sheets are due in Student Payroll Monday 
11/26/01 at 9 A.M.

PP# 17 IS A NORMAL 10 DAY PAY PERIOD.  

Please have your student time sheets delivered to Pam, Wed . 11/21/2001 by Noon.

SEFA UPDATE:

The SEFA campaign will continue until mid December.  Thank you to all staff who have made the  
decision to support SEFA!

If you have not participated please consider a biweekly payroll deduction.  Remember it doesn't take 
much away from your lifestyle to contribute a dollar or two of your wages every two weeks!  The agency of 
your choice receives 80% of your donation.  The other 20% goes to the SEFA Administrative Office which 
actually cuts the cost of the individual agencies in advertising and correspondence among other things.  
THE ONE EXCEPTION TO THIS :  IF YOU CONTRIBUTE TO STONY BROOK RESPONDS 100% 
GOES TO WTC DISASTER FUNDING.

Consider what you pay each month in "luxuries" and cut back possibly one or two dollars.  This may mean 



not buying a small coffee at work one or two days a month.  I HAVE!

You can either send your form directly to the Provost's Office or drop it off in the sealed envelope in the 
box labeled SEFA which is in the Director's Office.   I do not open these, as they are turned over to the 
Provost's Office.

 Thank you!  Maryanne 

DON'T FORGET TO CHECK THE SEFA WEB PAGE FOR CAMPUS WIDE UPDATES!   


